
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

     
        

  

     
   

  

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

      

    

         
     

     

     

        

            

          
      

     
          

      
 
      
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
      

 
 

 
 
 

 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 

Next week at Ash Green Reverend Robb will host an assembly at the Upper Site on 
Monday morning and Class 1BR will visit the Rainbow Factory. Our School Council 
visits the Fire Station on Tuesday and 5B travel to London on Wednesday. Year 1 pupils 
can enjoy lunch will family members also on Wednesday. We have a Year 5 and 6 
netball competition on Thursday afternoon and we end the week on Friday with our 
Celebration Assemblies KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome. 
 

So far      

95%

 

% 

 

ASH GREEN APP 
 

We have made a change to the way that we will contact you to give you all school information. 

Due to the high cost of our texting service we will only contact you via text message if there is a 

genuine need or if your child is ill in school and needs to be collected etc. All other news, updates 

etc will be on the app. 

We are asking all parents and carers to download the app as soon as possible to ensure that you 

don’t miss out on important information about your children. Downloading is easy and takes less 

than 10 minutes. 
 

If your child is on a school trip or visit this is the way we will let you know that they have arrived 

safely and if there are any delays for their return etc. 

In addition you will get: All the latest school news, weekly and key stage newsletters, alerts and 

notices and school dates and event. 

Thank you to all parents who have downloaded so far – please spread the news. 
 

To download search ‘HX2 8QD’ in the Google Play Store (android) or the App Store (iOS) 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We wish 5B well on 
Wednesday 25 April 

when they visit 
London travelling by 
train, tube, boat to 
see all the sites in 
our capital city. 

 

The following 
Wednesday (2 May) 
will be the turn of 

5W. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Year 5 
25th April (5B) 

2nd May (5W) 
London 

   

Year 3 8th,9th & 10th May Malham 

   

Year 6 21-23rd May PGL 

   

 

 

 

 

  

We have a selection of trips and events coming up 

to help with our children’s learning. See below…  

 

 
Restart next week. Each club only costs £1 and lasts for an hour. The clubs are as follows. 

 

MONDAY 3.30 – 4.30 CRICKET LOWER SITE 

TUESDAY 3.30 – 4.30 CRICKET UPPER SITE 

WEDNESDAY 4.00 – 5.00 ARTS & CRAFTS LOWER SITE 

THURSDAY 3.30 – 4.30 GARDENING UPPER SITE 

 

 

YEAR 3 MALHAM MEETINGS 
 

Our Year 3 children are travelling to Malham 
on 

8th, 9th and 10th May 2018. 
 

Parents and carers are invited to a meeting 
on  

Monday 23 April at 3pm Upper Site 
and 

Tuesday 24 April at 3pm 
Lower Site 

in 
Year 3 classrooms  

 

to go through the details of  
this wonderful trip. 



 

  
     

 
   

 
   

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

        

    

   

     

       
        

        

     

   

     

      
 

    
      

  

    

       
    

   

     

 

 

   

     
       

           

        

         

      
     

      

        

      

 
  

  
  
 

 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will be ‘St George’s Day’. 
 

We will also talk about London which links with our 

UK Geography unit. 

 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

4 May 4C & 4H 25 May 5B & 5W 

    

8 June 3G & 3T 22 June 2C & 2O 

    

13 July 1B/R & 1C   
 

 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 23 April is the chance for Year 1 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
 
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
 
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

Well done to our school gardeners who helped to pick 

the rhubarb grown in our school garden. 

 

Mr. Sharpe will now use the rhubarb to make pudding! 
 

MONDAY 14 MAY –  
KS2 SATs WEEK 

 
21-23 MAY – YEAR 6 PGL TRIP 

 
20-21 JUNE – MUSCIAL 

 
FRIDAY 29 JUNE –  

LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
 

SATURDAY 30 JUNE –  
SUMMER FAIR 

 
FRIDAY 6 JULY – TRANSITION DAY 

 
TUESDAY 17 JULY – PRIZE GIVING 

 
THURSDAY 20 JULY –  

SPORTS DAYS 


